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Dennis Klappersack

3527 Michaux

Houston, Texas 77009

6 February 2000

Dear Dennis:

       The Executive Committee of Gulf Coast Archives and Museum is currently seeking people to serve on a 3 person Advisory Board. The main purpose of this Board is to have people who are considered experts in their field available to advise the Executive Officers in matters of policy and planning.  Two of the positions on this Board are currently held.  One is by James T. Sears with ONE-IGLA and the other is by Steven Strom with HPL.  We would very much like for you consider filling the third and final position on that Board.

        The Advisory Board may also present proposals to the membership for consideration at regular or special meetings. This does not, however, require the Board members to be present at meetings. Knowing the value of time, it is our intent that the Advisory Board will communicate, for the most part, electronically.

        We would very much appreciate it if you would give our offer careful consideration. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.  Email would be gcam@mail.com to reach me.  If you prefer telephone, I (Judy) can be reached days or evenings at 713 227-5973. Thanking you in advance, we await your reply.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Secretary

